Follow-up Items from April 9, 2003 Budget and Fiscal Management Committee Meeting Related to Wastewater CIP Supplemental Budget Request
Councilmember Hague:

· Requested review of legal risks associated with moving forward with acquisitions in advance of final EIS issuance.

Councilmember McKenna:

· Requested additional detail about growth assumptions that are driving the need for an on-line date of 2010.

· Requested copy of briefing materials summarizing changes in Brightwater costs from the original estimates in the RWSP to the revised estimates produced for the Brightwater Draft EIS.

· Requested current estimates of land cost (per acre) for the plant sites. 

Councilmember Sullivan:

· Requested additional information on assumptions for commercial real estate prices, and King County’s approach for conducting appraisals of commercial real estate. 

· Requested background on past policy direction regarding screening criteria for candidate plant sites (e.g., minimum size, whether one contiguous property preferred over aggregation of several properties).

Councilmember Phillips: 

· Directed Wastewater Treatment Division to prepare written response to questions.

